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Tom Sahlberg

1617 N Aladdin Rd

Liberty Lake, WA 99016

 

June 26, 2016

 

 

Dear Colville National Forest Plan Revision Team,

 

As hikers, campers and past residents of this beautiful area - we support wilderness recommendations for Bald

Snow, Abercrombie Hooknose and the Salmo Priest Adjacent Inventoried Roadless Areas. We would also like to

see Thirteenmile &amp; Cougar Mountain, Grassy Top, Hall Mountain and Quartzite Inventoried Roadless Areas

considered for wilderness protection., We believe this plan will be very important to creating a sustainable future

for outdoor recreation in Northeastern Washington AND take the Spokane area off of the not recommended

places, due to not having protected wilderness areas w/in 2 hours of our community.   

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this important matter that will have a lasting impact

 

 

With hope,

Tom Sahlberg/Jo McCleary


